April 12, 2001

The Honorable David P. Boergers
Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20426

Re: Removing Obstacles To Increased Electric Generation
And Natural Gas Supply In The Western United States
Docket No. EL01-47-000

Dear Secretary Boergers:

Enclosed for filing please find one original and 14 copies of the filing of the
California Independent System Operator Corporation, Pacific Gas and Electric
Company, Southern California Edison Company, and San Diego Gas & Electric
Company, in compliance with the Commission’s Order Removing Obstacles to
Increased Electric Generation and Natural Gas Supply in the Western United
States in above-captioned docket. Two additional copies also are enclosed.
Please stamp the additional copies with the date and time of filing and return them
with the messenger.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Julia Moore
Counsel for the California Independent
System Operator Corporation



